
 

 

 

 

 

Construction Alert 
Southbound Florida’s Turnpike Entrance Ramp  

From Westbound Kendall Drive Opens in New Location 

 
Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise (FTE) has scheduled the opening of the new southbound 

Florida’s Turnpike/State Road (SR) 821 entrance ramp from westbound Kendall Drive/SW 88 

Street in its final configuration, the morning of Monday, March 15.  

Drivers on westbound Kendall Drive wishing to access southbound Florida’s Turnpike can 

now use the new entrance ramp from the designated lane (right lane), which is located 700 

feet east of the old ramp entrance. The new entrance point to the ramp is located before the 

Florida’s Turnpike overpass, as shown in the aerial graphic below. 

Message boards have been installed along this area to reflect the new ramp location. 

Motorists are encouraged to use caution and follow the posted signage. Please note that this 

schedule may change due to inclement weather or unforeseen conditions. 

FTE thanks you for your continued patience while we complete this important work. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Public Information 

 
Yasir Mercado  

Community Outreach Specialist 
305-964-4861 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 

Yasir.Mercado@dot.state.fl.us 
www.FloridasTurnpike.com • twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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